STATE OF CALIFORMIA —~ THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Govemnor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION
DOCKET
WWW.ENnergy.ca.gov 0 5_ AFC_2

March 16, 2006 -
DATE MAR 16 208

Jim Velasques Vin 1 a
5776 42nd Street RECD.YR 16 208

Riverside, CA 92509

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Jim Velasques:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Wainut Creek
- Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of Los
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.html..

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (916-653-3992), Fax:
(916) 651-8868; E-mail: dtorres @ energy.state.ca.us. You may also call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be holding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE OF CALIFCRNIA ~ THE RESQURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION
1516 NINTH STREET

SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512

WWW.ENergy.ca.gov

March 186, 2006

Tribal Secretary Sam Dunlap
501 Santa Monica Blvd. Ste.500
Santa Monica, CA 90401-2415

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Tribal Secretary Dunlap:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walnut Creek
Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of Los
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.htmi.

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentiaily be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (916-653-3992), Fax:
(916) 651-8868; E-mail: dtorres @energy.state.ca.us. You may aiso call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be hoiding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

Bl W{{ﬂ Dol i S

Paul Richins, Manager
- Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION
1516 NINTH STREET

SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512

WWW_Eenergy.ca.gov

March 16, 2006

John Vaienzuela
Chairperson

P.O. Box 221838
Newhall, CA 81322

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

. Dear John Valenzuela:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walnut Creek
Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of Los
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.html.

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (816-653-3992), Fax:
(916) 851-8868; E-mail: dtorres @energy.state.ca.us. You may also call the Commission'’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cuitural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be holding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Govemor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION

1516 NINTH STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512
www.energy.ca.gov

March 16, 2006

Tribal Chair/Culturai Resources Robert Dorame
5450 Slauson Ave. Ste. 151 PMB
Culver City, CA 90230

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Tribal Chair Dorame:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walnut Creek
Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts; in the City of Industry, County of Los ,
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.htmi.

Piease review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (916-653-3992), Fax:
(916) 651-8868; E-mail: dtorres @ energy.state.ca.us. You may also call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be holding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE OF CALIFORNIA ~ THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Govemnor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION

1518 NINTH STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512
WWW.erergy.ca.gov

March 16, 2006

Chairperson Deron Marguez
P.O. Box 266
Patton, CA 92369

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Chairperson Marquez;

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walinut Creek
Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of Los
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.html.

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cuitural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (916-653-3992), Fax:
(9186) 651-8868; E-mail: dtorres @ energy.state.ca.us. You may also call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be holding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

B&A-M{»

Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE OF CALIFORNIA ~ THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION
1518 NINTH STREET

SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512

WWW.ENergy.ca.gov

March 18, 2006

Cultural Resources Coordinator Bernadette Brierty
P.O. Box 266
Patton, CA 92369

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Cultural Resources Coordinator Brierty:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walnut Creek
- Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of Los
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.html.

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (916-653-3992), Fax:
(918) 651-8868; E-mail: dtorres @ energy.state.ca.us. You may also call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be holding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE OF CALIFOANIA — THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Gavernor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION

1516 NINTH STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512
WWw.energy.ca.gov

March 16, 2006

Cindi Alvitre

Ti'At Society

6602 Zelzah Avenue
Reseda, CA 91335

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Cindi Alvitre:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walnut Creek
Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of Los
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.html.

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres {(916-653-3992), Fax:
{916) 651-8868; E-mail: dtorres @ energy.state.ca.us. You may aiso call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be holding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

Bt {”"

Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

- cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE OF CALIFORNIA — THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Govarnor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION

1516 NINTH STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512
WWW.energy.ca.gov

March 18, 20086

Tribal Administrator John Tommy Rosas
4712 Admiralty Way, Ste. 172
Marina Del Rey, CA 90292

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Tribal Administrator Rosas:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walnut Creek
Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of Los
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.html.

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (918-853-3992), Fax:
(916) 651-8868; E-mail: dtcrres@ energy.state.ca.us. You may also call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be holding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

ol C)L \{w
Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE OF CALIFORNIA — THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governcr

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION

1516 NINTH STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814.5512
WWW.energy.ca.gov

March 18, 2006

Tribal Administrator Mercedes Dorame
20990 Las Flores Mesa Drive
Malibu, CA 90265

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Tribal Administrator Dorame:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed constructlon and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walnut Creek
Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of L.os
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at ,
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.html.

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (916-653-3992), Fax:
(916) 651-8868; E-mail: dtorres @ energy.state.ca.us. You may also call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be holding werkshops

and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Govemor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION

1516 NINTH STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512
www.energy.ca.gov

March 16, 2006

Samuel H. Dunlap
P.O. Box 1391
Temecula, CA 92593

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Samuel H. Dunlap:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walnut Creek
Energy Park, of-approximately-500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of Los
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.html.

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (816-653-3992), Fax:
(916) 651-8868; E-mail: dtorres @ energy.state.ca.us. You may also call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be holding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

bwav(_) {;’

Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Govemor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION

1516 NINTH STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512
WwWw.energy.ca.gov

March 16, 2006

Craig Torres
713 E. Bishop
Santa Ana, CA 92701

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Craig Torres:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walnut Creek
— Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of Los
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at :
http://lwww.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.html.

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (916-653-3992), Fax:
(916) 651-8868; E-mail: dtorres @energy.state.ca.us. You may also call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toli-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in partlmpatmg
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be holding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE QF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION
1516 NINTH STREET

SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512

www.energy.ca.gov

March 16, 2006

Chairperson Anthony Morales
P.O. Box 693
San Gabriel, CA 91778

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Chairperson Morales:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

. The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walnut Creek
Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of-L.os —
Angeles. You will receive, if you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. Information about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.html,

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (916-653-3992), Fax:
(916) 851-8868; E-mail: dtorres@energy.state.ca.us. You may also call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toll-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will also be holding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



STATE OF CALIFORNIA - THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION

1516 NINTH STREET
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512
WWW.energy.ca.gov

March 16, 2006

Ms. Susan Frank
P.O. Box 3021
Beaumont, CA 92223

PROPOSED NEW POWER PLANT IN THE CITY OF INDUSTRY, COUNTY OF LOS
ANGELES

Dear Ms. Susan Frank:

Your name was provided to the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) by
the Native American Heritage Commission as a representative of a Native American
community who might be interested in the proposed construction and operation of a power
plant in the City of Industry.

The Energy Commission has jurisdiction over the proposed project and has received an
application for a permit to build and operate the power plant, known as the Walnut Creek
Energy Park, of approximately 500 megawatts, in the City of Industry, County of Los
Angeles. You will receive, If you have not already received, specific information about the
proposed power plant from the project applicant. lnformatlon about the project can also be
viewed on the Energy Commission website at - :
http://www.energy.ca.gov/sitingcases/index.html.

Please review the information you receive from the project applicant, and if you have
concerns regarding cultural resources that could potentially be affected by the proposed
power plant and related facilities, please contact Dorothy Torres (816-653-3992), Fax:
(916) 651-8868; E-mail: dtorres @ energy.state.ca.us. You may also call the Commission’s
Public Adviser, Margret J. Kim, toil-free at 1-800-822-6228, for assistance in participating
in the Energy Commission’s review of the proposed project.

The cultural resources staff welcomes your comments. By this summer we expect to
complete the preliminary environmental assessment. We will aiso be holding workshops
and hearings over the coming months on the project and our assessment. You will be
notified concerning the times, locations and the topics to be covered.

Sincerely,

Paul Richins, Manager
Environmental Protection Office

cc: Energy Commission Dockets



